
                                                       
 

 

 

April 9, 2021 

 

 

Dear HHS Students and Parents/Guardians: 

 

As part of its phased reopening, HHS will resume full days of instruction on Monday, April 

26th. The schedule will look very similar to the one currently in place, with the following 

exceptions: 

 Classes will be lengthened from 75 to 83 minutes. 

 Three lunch waves will be embedded in the third period of the day. 

 G & H Block classes (previously all-remote) will meet in person as the fourth period 

of the day. 

We will continue a two-day rotation, as follows: 

 Day 1: A, B, C and H Blocks 

 Day 2: D, E, F and G Blocks 

Students who are currently not scheduled for a G and/or H Block class will have the option 

to 1) enroll in a Directed Study, supervised by a teacher in a school classroom, from 1:09-

2:32 PM; or 2) leave the building in order to continue learning activities at home. Please 

indicate your preference on this survey by 8 AM on Tuesday, April 13th. Thank you! 

 

Richard Swanson 

Principal 

Hingham High School 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfeLCvlsXG4PPvadlRwoa1gIamhlN67vSUw9CrljPx2EVHSzA/viewform

